


Freeman also reported on the LHSC reports made to and by request of the Louisiana Legislature, to wit: Report on 

Enforcement Actions by Drug Recognition Experts; Report on Three-Wheeled Vehicles; Report on Wireless 

Telecommunications Devices. 

The following items were also discussed: LHSC recovery status from Louisiana state government cyberattack; LHSC audit 

status update; vacancies for LHSC Commission membership and for Law Enforcement Liaison positions; and continuation 

of monthly activity reports to Commissioners. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Director Freeman informed the board of Application period timeframe regarding project funding proposals for FFY 2020-

21 projects. 

Freeman also advised the board of upcoming relevant dates: Ethics Board financial disclosure filing deadline (5/15/20) 

and the remaining 2020 Commission Meeting dates (6/8/20, 9/8/20 and 12/7 /20). 

ADJOURNMENT: 

After the presentation of old and new business, Chairman James P. "Jim" Craft called for a motion to adjourn. The 

motion was made by Commissioner Arbuckle and seconded by Commissioner Skains, and with no objections, the 

meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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